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MEMORANDUM NO. GEC-OVCAA-AMSS 25-016 
 
TO  :  ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, AND ACADEMIC UNIT HEADS 
     ALL GE COORDINATORS 
     ALL GE FACULTY 
       
                
 
THROUGH :  MARIA VANESSA P. LUSUNG-OYZON, Ph.D. 
      Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
 
 
 
 FROM  :  ANNA SIBAYAN-SARMIENTO, Ph.D. 
     Officer-in-Charge 
 
SUBJECT :  UP Systemwide GE Conference 2025: Postponement to May 2026 

 
DATE  :  3 October 2025 
 
 
Following the attached OVPAA Memorandum No. 2025-138, this is to respectfully inform everyone that 
the UP Systemwide GE Conference has been postponed to early May 2026. 
 
Kindly disseminate this information to all concerned GE faculty. 
 
We will keep you posted on any further updates. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 




